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Name

Dennis Murphy

Address

2605 Dakota Street
Bryans Road, MD 20616

Phone

(240) 377-7246

Email

dentak@comcast.net

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

The Bryans Road Sub-area Plan is completely in opposition to the goals of the 2016 Comprehensive Plan. Bryans
Road was returned to Village status in the 2016 Comprehensive Plan, with tremendous public support. The last
Bryans Road Sub-area Plan (2010) had extremely active citizen involvement, the citizens wanted Bryans' Road to
return to a Village. They were visibly disappointed when instead, Bryans Road was given an intense Town Center
Sub-area Plan. Finally - in the Comp Plan of 2016, back to the Village status. (Now, according to Planning and Growth
Management, that unpopular 2010 intense Town Center Sub-area Plan has been deemed a failure.) This proposed
2023 Sub-area Plan is more intense, and would lose more forest, than the previous intense, unpopular, failed Bryans
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Road Sub-area Plan that it is replacing. The Bryans Road Sub-area Plan is completely in opposition to the goals of the
2016 Comprehensive Plan. Bryans Road was returned to Village status in the 2016 Comprehensive Plan, with
tremendous public support. The last Bryans Road Sub-area Plan (2010) had extremely active citizen involvement,
the citizens wanted Bryans' Road to return to a Village. They were visibly disappointed when instead, Bryans Road
was given an intense Town Center Sub-area Plan. Finally - in the Comp Plan of 2016, back to the Village status. (Now,
according to Planning and Growth Management, that unpopular 2010 intense Town Center Sub-area Plan has been
deemed a failure.) This proposed 2023 Sub-area Plan is more intense, and would lose more forest, than the previous
intense, unpopular, failed Bryans Road Sub-area Plan that it is replacing. Leave Bryans Road green! Reject the sub
area plan!
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